
	

	

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
We have made the unfortunate decision to cancel the Camp Moshava Labor Day/ 
Rosh Hashanah Getaway. With new details, data and guidelines coming out every 
day about the Covid-19 Delta variant, it is impossible to know what the situation 
and protocols would be 5 weeks away and if we would even be able to run this 
event. 
 
This is an event we were very excited about having in Camp and would totally look 
forward to trying again in the future. 
 
We will be refunding all reservations early next week. 
 
Please know we have every intention to run our Annual Family Weekend this 
coming Memorial Day Weekend (2022) and we would love to see you there. 
 
Robbie Sassoon 
Program Coordinator 
 
Alan Silverman 
Camp Director 
 
 
 
 


